
 

11 May 2020 

Dear Parents, 
 
This is a message from the school photographer: 
 
Before the lockdown, we took all of the 2019 / 2020 year group and sports group photos.  These 
are now available to view and purchase online (details below).  As there is significant uncertainty 
over when schools may reopen in Northern Ireland, all photo orders will be posted to your home 
addresses rather than being delivered via the school.  
 
Each of the group photos are available in one size, either 12” x 6”, 12” x 8” or 18” x 6” depending 
on the way each photo has been prepared.  All group photos are £ 10 each with discounts 
available for multiple print purchases as follows: 
 
Two for £ 18 
Three for £ 25 
 
Any combination of groups qualify for the multiple print discount and any additional prints over 
three will be charged at £ 7 per print.  Note that the multi-print discount will be applied at the 
checkout. 
 
The details that you need to view and order group photos are below: 
 
URL Link - https://whitehallstudios.shootproof.com/glenlola2020 
Password - 20GLEN 
 
If you have any queries re ordering, please contact us directly using the following details: 
 
James Flood 
Whitehall Studios 
james@whitehallstudios.co.uk 
07747 038 076 
 
Note that during the lockdown period, print orders may take longer than usual to deliver as we 
are only periodically going to our office to print out any photo orders.  We thank you in advance 
for your patience during this time. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
James 
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